



February 12, 2013

Dr. Nigel Murray President and CEO #400-13450 102nd Avenue Central City Tower Surrey, BC V3R 7P8

Dear Dr. Nigel Murray,

Congratulations are in order for Fraser Health and the Canada India Network Society (CINS) for establishing the South Asian Health Institute. This success has emerged from the recommendations of the Canada India Network Initiative (CINI) of 2010 and it is wonderful to see it all come to fruition.

The British Columbia Institute of Technology (BCIT) and Vancouver Community College (VCC) are very pleased to be working with Dr. Arun Garg and CINS to establish possible areas of mutual interest. As a result of our collaboration, discussions are underway with the Public Foundation of India to explore how we could support their organization initiate new directions for Allied Health Sciences education across the country of India.

In closing we again congratulate Fraser Health and say thank you to Dr. Garg and CINS for demonstrating the true value of collaboration.

Sincerely,

Don Wright President

British Columbia Institute of Technology

Kathy Kinloch

Harry Kirloch

President

Vancouver Community College

Cc: Dr. Arun Garg, Canada India Network Society